
 

 

July 9, 2014 
 
 

M E M O R A N D U M         2014-18 
 
 
TO:  License Plate Issuing Officials 
   

FROM:  Sherry Helms, Registration Unit  
  Motor Vehicle Division 
 
SUBJECT: License Plate Orders 
 
 
Alabama Correctional Industries (ACI) has notified the Motor Vehicle Division that they are awaiting receipt of 
sheeting material for production of license plates.  Until the license plate sheeting material is received, ACI has 
requested that orders of God Bless America and Standard license plates be limited to no more than 5,000 
plates (50 boxes) per licensing office.  In order to comply with ACI’s request, the Motor Vehicle Division will 
reduce any license plate orders exceeding 5,000 license plates.  The Motor Vehicle Division will notify licensing 
officials when ACI receives the license plate sheeting material.   
   
If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact the Motor Vehicle Division at:  
tags@revenue.alabama.gov or (334) 242-9006. 
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